
FROM THE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

July 24, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In light of the ongoing transport strike and Tropical Cyclone, #EgayPH, please be
guided by the following possible scenarios for tomorrow, July 25, 2023:

Scenario 1:
Classes in Alabang and/or Vermosa Campus are automatically suspended IF a Tropical
Cyclone Wind Signal, Orange or Red Rainfall Warning, or Flood Warning is issued by
PAGASA in Muntinlupa/Metro Manila and/or Imus/Cavite. (DepEd Order 37 Series of
2022)

Scenario 2:
If there is no weather-related class suspension for private schools and discretion is left
by the government to the school authorities, DLSZ students will be asked to continue
with asynchronous learning and work on unfinished formative tasks at home.

Scenario 3:
In the absence of Scenarios 1 and 2, and there is no more threat of a transport strike,
students will report onsite for face-to-face classes following the Cycle 1 Day 5 schedule.

Thank you for your continued support. Stay safe, Lasallians!


